
16 December 2021 

HOUGHTON REGIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

We return to school on Tuesday, 4 

January 2022.  Half-term from Monday, 

14 February 2022 to Friday, 18 

February 2022.  Term ends on Friday, 1 

April 2022 

NOTICE BOARD 

SPRING TERM 

2022 

The following School Clubs will start 

again from the week beginning 10 

January 2022.  Letters will be sent out 

at the start of Term. 

 

Football Club 

Ballet Classes 

Taekwondo  

 

Gentle reminder for payment of overdue 

invoices please. 

 

SCHOOL CLUBS 

NOTICE BOARD 

             

Wishing you and your families  a very 

happy Christmas and safe 

celebrations.                  

HAPPY CHRISTMAS 

MESSAGE FROM THE 
HEADTEACHER & STAFF 

Any change to the Government 

guidelines will be reflected on the 

‘Covid’ tab on our  

website. 

COVID UPDATE 

NOTICE BOARD 
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Year 3 —Celtic Harmony  

9 February 2022 

 

HRPS visit — Nut Cracker Ballet,  

Saddler Wells - 27 January 2022 

 

Related letters and invoices will be sent out at the 

start of term. 

UPCOMING  

EDUCATONAL  

VISITS  

NURSERY STARTERS 

The Nursery placement letters have 

been sent out. 

We look forward to welcoming our new 

Children in the New Year. 

The Flu Immunisation programme 

has been scheduled for 11 January 

2022, for those children whose 

parents have elected for them to 

partake.   

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

We raised £126.50 for Save the Children, well 

done. 
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This week’s Star Awards go to:  

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

The raffle has been drawn and the prizes will be sent 
home with the children.  Any prizes not sent home will 
be outside the office at the end of school on Friday for 

collection.  Anything not collected at this point will need 
to be collected in the New Year 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 



HOUGHTON REGIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

16 December 2021 NEWSLETTER   

If your child was born between 01/09/17 and 31/08/18 parents/

carers can now make a Starting School 2022 application online 

via the CBC website at:https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/

info/5/school_admissions or via a paper application.  The 

deadline for applying is  15 January 2022.  

STARTING SCHOOL 

NOTICE BOARD 
 

This week’s Attendance 

Awards         

 

KS1  -    Purple  -    92.49% 

KS2  -    Red   -    94.81% 

 

If you require support over the 

Christmas period, The 

Children’s Centre, Tithe Farm 

Road are offering a range of 

services, see the link below for 

details:  

Houghton Regis Children 
Centre 

Tel: 0300 300 8115   

CHILDREN CENTRE 

CONTACT  SUPPORT 

The Children will be coming 

home with a gift from Santa, 

courtesy of Houghton Regis 

Town Council. 

Christmas Gifts  

https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions
https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions
https://www.accessable.co.uk/venues/houghton-regis-children-centre
https://www.accessable.co.uk/venues/houghton-regis-children-centre
tel:0300%20300%208115

